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Status Report: Emeline Campus Traffic and
Pedestrian Circulation Plan

Dear Members of the Board:

On January 11, 2000 your Board deferred action on recommendation
of a contract award for engineering services for the Emeline
Campus Traffic and Pedestrian Circulation Plan and directed staff
to return on January 25, 2000. At that time, staff were in the
process of evaluating the responses from interested firms.

Two responses were received from qualified firms who were inter-
ested in the project. Following a review of the RFQ information,
General Services staff began negotiations with Fehr and Peers,
Associates of San Jose and Lafayette, California to perform the
specified work. At this time, staff believe that the contract
negotiations can be completed and a recommendation forwarded to
your Board for action on the February 8th agenda.

It is therefore recommended that your Board accept this status
report and direct the General Services Department to return on
February 8, 2000 with a proposed agreement for engineering ser-
vices for the Emeline Campus
Plan.

Very truly youf-s,

Traffic and Pedestrian Circulation

Roy K. Holmberg
Director

RKH/NCG
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RECO

SUSAN A. MAURIELLO
'County Administrative Officer

CC: Health Services Agency; Human Resources Agency; Parks; Public
Works.


